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From: DONALD ARENSON <donaldsarenson@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 8:47 AM

To: Oweczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda

Cc: Bauman, Robert; daveu@uehlien-wilson.com

Subject: Rehabilitation & five-story rooftop addition at 600 N. Broadway

Attention: City Clerk Jim Owczarski
Tim Askin, Historic Preservation Staff

My name is Donald S. Arenson and I am the property owner/residence at 608 N. Broadway, adjacent to the 600
N. Broadway building; I have lived downtown in my buildings since the early 80"s. I strongly object to the
proposed development at 600 N. Broadway. This proposal would double the size of the existing building and
would be in TOTAL conflict with the standards of the Historical Preservation Commission. Further, I was not
any time contacted prior to this plan being submitted; I, however, called the owner after I was informed about
the proposal. Additionally, I was turned down to replace eight(8) windows on my building that would be
EXACTLY like the existing windows on the fourth floor of my building because of the commission

standards. This project, as mentioned previously, is certainly not in line with the Historic area and I again
object to this proposal. Why do we have this commission if the standards could change and this project is
approved?

Respectfully,
Donald S. Arenson

608 N. Broadway
Milwaukee, Wi .53202



